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Hello, 

 

I support the continuation of funding for early childhood that is very helpful and 

effective for many families in the state. The continuation of the this support is more 

relevant in this time as more and more young children below the age of 5 are seeing 

the challenges in reaching the early milestones in their life. This program exactly 

addresses the type of issues such as speech/cognitive/social-communication and 

mental growth ADHD etc. among the young children. So I request to keep the funding 

alive. 

 

Thank you. 

 


